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April 19, 2010

Neil O’Brien, Superintendent

Port Byron Central School District
30 Maple Avenue

Port Byron, New York 13140

Dear Mr. O’Brien;

In an effort to keep the vulnerable populations of Cayuga County informed, the Cayuga County Sheriff’s
Office maintains a website that includes information on Registered Sex Offenders that may reside in your
community, The address to this website is cayugacounty.us/sheriff/so-local.htm and is frequently updated.
The offenders on this list are those who reside in Cayuga County, but outside the City of Auburn. The
Auburn Police Department maintains a list of offenders in their jurisdiction.

If you have any questions regarding the Sex Offender Registry, you may contact Detective Sergeant Cornelius
at (315)253-6562.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,
David S. Gould
Cayuga County Sheriff

DSG/mif



